
ANNUAL MEMORIAL GARDEN REMEMBRANCE CEREMONY 

JUNE 1, 2024 @ 7:00 p.m. 

Each year Hospice Volunteers of Somerset County honor the memory of loved ones by planting 
flowers in the Community Memorial Garden in Coburn Park in Skowhegan. The Bloomfield Garden 
Club maintains this lovely garden throughout the year. They do a wonderful job, and we are 
eternally grateful to them for the hard work they put in. 

We would like to invite you to join us in planting flowers in the garden on June 1st. We will have 
music, read poems, and read the names of our loved ones aloud. We have a few more special 
moments planned. 

This is an opportunity for the community to come together and honor each other and the memories 
we hold so dear. We have all been touched by death in some way. This garden gives you a quiet 
place to come, sit and enjoy the beauty and know you are not alone in your grief and that the 
community holds you and your loved ones in their hearts. 

If you would like to make a donation in memory of a loved one or a general donation to our 
organization, please fill out the form and mail back to: Hospice Volunteers of Somerset County 
P.O. Box 658, Skowhegan, ME 04976. 

Thank you. 

Amy Cunningham, HVOSC Program Director Bill Primmerman, Board Chairman 

Enclosed is my donation (please enter amount) 

$10.00 _________ $20.00 ________ 

$30.00 _________ Other _________ 

Donor’s Name 
_________________________________________________________________________________ 

Mailing Address 
_______________________________________________________________________________ 

Name (s) of Person (s) in Memory 
_________________________________________________________________ 

I plan to attend the ceremony: Yes ___ No ____ Number of Attendees: _______________ 

If you have any questions, please contact Amy Cunningham at 207-474-7775 or email at 
volunteer@hvosc.org or hvosc.volunteer8@gmail.com. 

Mail donations to: Hospice Volunteers of Somerset County P.O. Box 658 Skowhegan, ME 04976 


